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Next Week at a Glance 

Jan 15 - 19 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Jan 15th  
Gymnastics ALL WEEK 

K-2 Painting and Drawing 2:48-4:15 

Tuesday, Jan 16th   

Wednesday, Jan 17th   

Thursday, Jan 18th   

Friday, Jan 19th  
Feeding Futures 

Grade 3-5 Drama 2:45-4:15 

 

New Information 

 

 

 
 

Program of Choice Applications, Kindergarten Registration and Cross 
Catchment Information. 

 

January 11 - 17:  Programs of Choice registration 

 

February 6 - 8: Kindergarten Registration 

 

Feb 9 - 14: Cross Catchment Process 

 

 

https://www.dwul.io/
http://www.dwul.io/
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/programs/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Registration/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Pages/CrossCatchment.aspx#/=


  

 

  

        Feeding Futures!   

On Friday Jan 19th Cedar staff will be outside providing 

a quick “Grab & Go’ extra snack as students head inside 

for learning.  Happy tummies help make happy learners!  

Snacks are for anyone!  
 

 
 

  

After School Programs January – March 
 

To register - Go to www.DWUL.io 
Search “Cedar Drive”  
   

Cedar Drive Elementary (Tuesdays) - R1ZE Basketball K-5 
• Basketball provided by R1ZE – open to all students K-5 
• Tuesdays starting January 30th  
• 3:00pm – 4:30pm in the gym  

  

K-2 Cedar Drive (Mon): Painting & Drawing 
• Painting and Drawing Program provided by Rise Arts Company – open to K to Gr. 2 students  
• Mondays starting January 15th  
• 2:48pm – 4:15pm in the StrongStart room  

  

Gr 3-5 Cedar Drive (Fri): Drama Program 
• Drama Program provide by Rise Arts Company – open to Gr. 3-5 students  
• Fridays starting January 19th  
• 2:48pm – 4:15pm in the school library  

   

 

 

 

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
 

 

Hot Lunch – Jan 23 (Order Here)  
 

Red Robin Hot Lunch is on January 23rd.  All orders need to be placed 

on cash online by Jan 15th.   

 

If you would like your child to participate in hot lunches but the cost of the food 

poses a financial hardship for your family, please email rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dwul.io/
https://www.dwul.io/search?result=sd43%20cedar%20drive
https://www.dwul.io/search?result=sd43%20cedar%20drive
https://www.dwul.io/search?result=sd43%20cedar%20drive
https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/
mailto:rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca


  

Restaurant fundraiser night – Jan 27th  
 

We will be having a restaurant fundraiser night on 

Saturday January 27th at Sunfire Pizzeria (owned by a 

Cedar Drive family!). 20% of orders will go back to PAC. 

 

Use code “Cedar Drive” when ordering. 

604-475-8111 

#4120-2180 Kelly Ave 
 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 
Dayna MacDonald 


